September 17, 2019, MCC/19/003 G E T I n G E g‘
Customer Notification Letter

Please forward this information to all relevant users and biomedical staff in your facility.

Subject: Symbols for manufacturing and expiry date
switched on disposable CO2 absorbers

Products affected:

6677845 Disposable absorbers, 12 pcs 1810 and 1811

Dear Customer,
cc to the Chairman Medical Board and relevant Head-of-Department

On some of our disposable CO2 absorbers shipped from our warehouse between January 28 to May
22 2019, the expiry date and the manufacturing date have switched places stating that the absorber
expired before it was produced (Refer to picture below). Apart from this, there is nothing wrong with
the absorber and they are safe to use.

Nevertheless, if you have such disposable absarbers in your stock (see lot numbers above in the
table) and wish to replace them free of charge, kindly contact your local Getinge representative.

Your local Getinge representative will also be able to answer any questions you may have related to
this matter.

Yours sincerel

Pemnilla Sandberg
Head of Quality
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